
May 19, 2022 

The Hon. Sri Srinivasan 

Chief Judge, United States Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia Circuit 

E. Barrett Prettyman U.S. Courthouse

333 Constitution Ave., N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20001

The Hon. John S. Cooke 

Director, Federal Judicial Center 

One Columbus Circle, N.E. 

Washington, D.C. 20544 

Dear Chief Judge Srinivasan and Director Cooke, 

As part of the Judiciary Committee’s ongoing investigation of workplace misconduct in 

the federal judiciary, we request that you provide a copy of the report referenced in the May 16, 

2022, Washington Post article titled “Judges accused of sex discrimination, bullying, internal 

survey shows.”1  Please also provide copies of all emails, instructions, and other documentation 

provided to survey respondents and those invited to take the survey. 

Sincerely, 

Jerrold Nadler  Henry C. “Hank” Johnson, Jr. 

Chair  Chair 

House Committee on the Judiciary Subcommittee on Courts, Intellectual 

Property, and the Internet 

CC: The Hon. Rosylnn R. Mauskopf, Director, Administrative Office the United States Courts 

1 https://www.washingtonpost.com/politics/2022/05/16/judges-accused-discrimination-bullying/; see also, e.g., 

Hearing on Workplace Protections for Federal Judiciary Employees: Flaws in the Current System and the Need for 

Statutory Change (March 17, 2002), https://judiciary.house.gov/calendar/eventsingle.aspx?EventID=4883. 
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